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Good evening, Mayor Foy and members of Council. I am Linda
Convissor, Coordinator of Local Relations at the University of
North Carolina. I am here tonight to speak on behalf of the
University and the UNC Health Care System.

We appreciate the effortsof the Council on the careful, thorough
and inclusive process you have undertaken in assessing the second
draft of the new Development Ordinance. Representatives of the
University and the Health Care System have participated in the
process, including the excellent workshops, and we appreciate the
opportunity to do so. The periodic email updates that Roger
Waldon and the Planning Department staff have provided have
been extremely helpful in following this complex effort. We look
forward to the next draft of the Ordinance, and will continue to

participate in the ongoing process.

Thank you.



